Nirmala Memorial Foundation College of Commerce and Science

18/08 /2022

(For First Year B.Com ) |
Revised Notice for Freshers Parfv.'

This is to inform the students of First Year B. Com. that on account of
Ganeshotsav festival, the Fresher’s Party has been preponed from

Tuesday, 30th August, 2022 to Tuesday, 23rd August, 2022 from 3.00 p.m.

Entertainment programs, games and refreshments have been arranged for the

- students.

- Students are invited to participate enthusiastically and experiéncé the thrill of

the first year of éollege life.

"y

- (I/C Principal)



